PUBLIC NOTICE

TUESDAY 16 JANUARY 2024 DECLARED BANK HOLIDAY

15 January 2024

The Public is hereby informed that further to the Order made by the National Crisis Committee, as
published in today’s Government Gazette, the Bank has, by virtue of Section 63 of the Banking Act,
declared Tuesday 16 January 2024 a bank holiday.



